
Notice of a Public Hearing on Vacation of a Street Right-of-Way,  
Monday, October 21, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at Village of Caledonia Village Hall,  

5043 Chester Lane, Racine, Wisconsin 53402 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Village Board of the Village of 
Caledonia on Monday, October 21, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village of Caledonia Village Hall, Racine, WI 
53402, Wisconsin to consider a proposed vacation of a portion of the improved public right-of-way known as 
Charles Street in the Village of Caledonia as depicted on the maps below that is not necessary for public safety 
and convenience in accordance with Sec. 66.1003(4), Wis. Stat.: 

 
 
If you have any questions, contact the Village Clerk’s office at (262) 835-6415. 
 
Dated this 23rd day of September, 2019.  By: ____________________________ 
        Karie Pope, Village Clerk 


